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Dear Sir:

Your request for permission to have
TransAlta Utilities Corporation install five
security street lights in the Birch Street Estates
subdivision, SW 18-51-25-4 was presented to Council
at its last meeting held December 10th, 1981.

Be advised it was the decision of Council
to advise the residents of Birch Street Estates that
the County has no objections to the erection of the
subject security street lights on the condition the
residents absorb total cost of installation, monthly
charges and any other costs that may be incurred
in this matter.

Yours truly,
D. Kulak
Executive Assistant
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